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We looked at an example of the Pre-Health 

Check Questionnaire. You can ask your GP 

to send you a copy for you to fill in at home.

Then, we talked about some ‘fair or unfair’ 

questions from the North Yorkshire Learning 

Disability Partnership and KeyRing.

Judith’s support staff always make her 

decisions for her. 

Do you think this is fair or unfair? Why?

Syeda was not given easy read information 

about the different parties in the election. So 

it was hard for her to decide who to vote for. 

Do you think this is fair or unfair? Why?

The North Yorkshire Learning Disability 

Partnership and KeyRing have made a 

Human Rights Activity Pack that you can find 

here: 

www.nypartnerships.org.uk/humanrights
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http://www.nypartnerships.org.uk/humanrights


“I think people should be 

supported to make 

decisions for 

themselves.”

www.skillsforpeople.org.uk

Skills for People Registered Charity No: 1069993

0191 281 8737

sally.hoban@skillsforpeople.org.uk

Get in touch if you would like to be part of the 
Rights Round Table.

Our group members said…

Our next Zoom meeting is on Monday 8th February, 
2.30pm – 3.30pm. 

“I called my Dr about the Pre-Health 

Check Questionnaire. They are going 

to give me a call back this week.”

“The different 

political parties 

should make 

easy read 

information, so I 

can decide who 

to vote for.”


